
  

 
  

   
  
   

     
 

   
 

 
 

   
      

   
 

      
     

 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  

  
  
 

 
 

~ Waterways 

Dylan Reingold 

From: Steve Boehning <Steve@coastalwde.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:58 AM 
To: Dylan Reingold <dreingold@ircgov.com> 
Cc: 'Joe@BlaisElectric.com' <Joe@BlaisElectric.com>; Ed Offutt <eoffutt@ircgov.com> 
Subject: Code Enforcement Board (CEB) - Engineer Appointee 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Mr. Reingold: 

I am writing to you to provide notification that I will be resigning from my position on the Indian River 
County Code Enforcement Board (CEB) effective at the end of todays meeting. The CEB meeting of April 
26, 2021 will be the last meeting that I serve as Engineer Appointee. 

I also want to express my appreciation to County staff and to my fellow Board members for their cordial 
service, selflessly offered to all who appear before the Board. 

I look forward to serving the County in the future. 

With gratitude, 
Steve 

Stephen W. Boehning, P.E., CFM 
President / Principal Coastal Engineer 

Engineering, Floodplain & 
Emergency Management Solutions 
Within our Coastal and Marine Environment 
 (772) 473-4099 
steve@coastalwde.com 
www.coastalwde.com 
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